
 
 
 

 Dt. Kohima, the    29 th July, 2025 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

​ NO.DTE/ESTT-2/4/2016-17// In view of the delay in receiving the allocation of 
Central Pool / GOI seats for MBBS&BDS courses, the State Counselling for NEET-UG, 
2025 has been postponed to 4th August, 2025 10:00 A.M. at the Conference Hall of the 
Directorate of Technical Education, Kohima. 
 
​ Accordingly, State Counselling for CUET-UG, 2025 also has been postponed to 5th 
August, 2025 10:00 A.M. at the Conference Hall of the Directorate of Technical Education, 
Kohima. 
 
​ Important notes / information notified earlier remain valid for the Counselling. 
 
​ Further, on account of 3 (three) seats each for BAMS&BHMS not coming under the 
purview of State Counselling as notified vide letter 
NO.DTE/ESTT-2/NEET/01/2024-25/7589 dated 29th July, 2025, the Provisional selected 
candidates for Nagaland State NEET-UG has been revised accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ (Er. VIPULHOU LHOUNGU) 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                       Director 
 
 


